AAAE Member services committee 2023 
Welcome: meeting called to order 
Old Business 
a. Jason McKibben moved to approve minutes. Adam Cletzer seconded. 

b. Travel Grant Update: Discussed offering of travel grant. Agreed that would be offered Summer 2023 for awarding next fiscal year. Previous grant cycle was successful and is recommended for continuation. 

c. It was recommended that continued communication in regards to job postings be made with Kasee Smith for job postings, in addition to posting through the listserv. 

d. Steven Chumbley had been tasked with coordinating with Dr. Talbert in regards to the listerv. It was discussed that when memberships are renewed, or new members added, they are added to the listserv. He also mentioned that Dr. Jason Peake has access in addition to himself. It was agreed that he could provide access to whomever needed it. It is recommended that future member service committee develop a listserv membership policy and guidelines. If members try to use a personal email, many times it is denied as spam. 

e. Chris Clemons and Jason McKibben have submitted the salary survey to be uploaded to the website. 

f. [bookmark: _GoBack]Dr. Adam Cletzer will serve as the president for the 2023-2024 year.                               Maggie Salem will serve as chair elect.
